Sent: 03 September 2015 18:52
To: Chivers, Jennifer
Subject: Planning application 2015/3882P

Dear Ms Chivers,
I am resident and property owner of 60 Constantine Road.

| was talking to one of my neighbours the other day and they asked me if | knew
about the proposed work due to take place at 73, which | had not heard anything or
seen any notices or received a note through my letterbox, and apparently this seems
to be the case with other residents.

| strongly object to the building of a basement, it will cause a terrible disturbance
along the road with all the excavations of earth and noise. It's a difficult to park on
the road for residents anyway without parking suspensions etc. The subsidence
issue worries me because that side of Constantine has been affected badly by
subsidence and most of the houses have been underpinned. The change to the
frontage of the house would mean it will stand out from the others in what | thought is
a conservation area.

| would like you to take into consideration the fact that | have only just been made
aware of this as with other neighbours and please could you let me know if my
objections can be registered.

Look forward to hearing from you.

Kind Regards

Johanne Isiksalan



